RECEIVED

JAN 24 2012

CITY OF WEST ALLIS CLERK/TREASURER

January 9, 2012

Honorable Mayor Devine and Common Council City of West Allis 7525 West Greenfield Avenue West Allis, Wisconsin 53214

Dear Mayor Devine and Common Council Members,

Re: Status of Engineering Technician and Aides' Association

The ten members of the Engineering Technician and Aides' Association have voted to dissolve the Association at this time. It has been a pleasure working with you over the years. All of us are proud of our City and our Profession and will continue to serve the City to our best ability. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Robert Hutter

President

West Allis Engineering Technician and Aides' Association

Cc: Audrey Key, Human Resources Manager

Mike Lewis, Director of Public Works/City Engineer